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The October 12, 2005 study session meeting of the 
Champaign-Urbana Cable Television and 

Telecommunications Commission has been 
CANCELLED.   

 
The next regular quarterly meeting is scheduled for  

October 19, 2005. 
 

 
 

The Champaign-Urbana Cable Television and Telecommunications Commission is an inter-governmental body.  The City of Champaign serves 
as its administrative agent. The City of Champaign strives to ensure that its programs, services, and activities are accessible to individuals with 

disabilities.  If you are an individual with a disability and require assistance to observe or participate, please contact the City of Champaign 
Information Technologies Department at 217-403-8970 at least 72 hours prior to the scheduled meeting date.   

 


